
Opening for the 2024-2025 School Year
at the Bellevue Community School District:

● Substitute Custodian
(May also include some opportunities for

Activity Cleanup After Events)

The Substitute Custodian role will be utilized as an on-call
basis after school when needed to clean rooms and buildings due
to the absence of a full-time employee.

Additionally, candidates may also have the opportunity to work
after events (mainly at the Bellevue MS/HS) and will be
entailed with cleaning the gyms after the events and the fields
(garbage cleanup, sweeping floors, etc.).

Please email all relevant materials indicating interest to Dr. Tom Meyer -
Superintendent at tommeyer@bellevue.k12.ia.us or send information to the

following address:
Bellevue Community School District, Dr. Tom Meyer - Superintendent, 1601

State Street, Bellevue, Iowa 52031; Other Contact Information:
563.872.4913.

Position will be open until filled.

It is the policy of the Bellevue Community School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, color,
creed, gender identity, marital status, sex, sexual orientation, national origin, religion, age or disability in
its educational programs, services, or employment practices.


